
From: Alina Gill

To: Cliff Duckworth (Southwinds, Inc.)

Subject: RE: Contractor Registration

Date: Wednesday, November 20, 2024 11:24:18 AM
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Good morning.

 

Your company is now registered with the City of Lake City and can now pull permits.

 

Thank you.

 

Alina Gill
Permit Tech/Admin. Assistant

Growth Management

Office 386-719-5751

Gilla@lcfla.com

 

City of Lake City

205 N Marion Ave,

Lake City FL 32055

 

 

From: Cliff Duckworth (Southwinds, Inc.) <clifton@southwindsinc.com> 

Sent: Tuesday, November 19, 2024 11:19 PM

To: Growth Management <growthmanagement@lcfla.com>

Subject: Contractor Registration

 

Good morning,

 

Attached is a copy of the Registration Form, state license, and insurance cert. If anything else

is needed, please let me know.

 

 

Thanks!

-Cliff
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Clifton Duckworth, President

PO Box 542002

Lake Worth, Fl. 33454

(561) 202-9900

 


